
  

From: Stella Timmins 

Date: 18 Jun 2021 10:59 

Subject: Re: Planning alerts – London Borough of Camden 

To:  

Cc:  

I would like to register my opposition to any works to under the application 2021/2926/T to 

cut down any TPO trees in Elm Village. In particular the Ash next to No 1 Rossendale Way. 

It was this Ash that kicked off all the TPO's in Elm Village. A group of us in the vicinity of 

our Ash objected and called in an arborist he confirmed it was not diseased and suggested 

that the rest of the trees in the village should be protected by TPO's as there were a group 

who were and are determined to get as many of the established trees cut down as they can. 

They have nominated themselves as arbitors of what should be planted. So please apply the 

TPO's to protect our beautiful trees. Thank you,  

 

Stella Timmins, 

5 RossendaleWay, London NW1 0XB.  

 


